
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club
Board meeting December 11, 2017 

Members Present: 
Officers: Matthew Stevens, Bob Doherty, Bill Johnson, Patrick O’Neal

Board members:, Rich Kennedy, Al Sheppard, Jim Stewart, and David 
Zdanowicz.

Absent: Stephanie Hildreth, Jeff Schuck, and Kevin Rought

 The January 2018 meeting will be held on Tuesday January 2nd because of the 
holiday. Our speaker will be Daryl Davis. 

 The club will host a night with Yaesu on January 16 at Seventh Day Adventist 
Church, 7:00 PM. All local clubs will be invited. Bill will make sure the 
information is published on the blog in a timely fashion.

 After discussion, the board has agreed to investigate if there was sufficient interest
in holding classes for those interested in obtaining or upgrading their Amateur 
Radio License. Matthew will bring this up at the January meeting. 

 The board decided to have a picnic on January 27th. 
 The club will supply radio support for the March for Babies, April 28th.
 There was discussion on the topic of our club calendar. For various reasons the 

club will move its calendar from Yahoo Groups to Google Calendar. Bill will 
make the change on the Blog to reflect this. Mike will change the website. Effort 
will be made to keep our calendar up to date. Mike added several additional links 
to support the calendar change and to more easily locate the Blog.

http://lakelandarc.org/calendar -or-http://k4lkl.radio/calendar
Akin to those 'shortcuts', you can now also reach the blog via:
http://lakelandarc.org/blog -or- http://k4lkl.radio/blog 

 There was renewed interest in EchoLink. Bill and Rich will investigate. 
 Patrick gave the Treasurer’s report for the last two months. Both were approved as

read. There was discussion on the subject of dues. In particular, how we handle 
new members who sign up half way through the year. It was decided that new 
members signing up in November and December will pay the full yearly amount, 
but their membership will start the following year. With this exception, the club 
will continue with its current policy regarding new members. Patrick gave Bill the
paperwork on two new members, and Bill will order badges for them. 

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson Secretary
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